
Colombian Government and
FARC-EP to Resume Peace Talks
on Wednesday in Cuba

Havana, February 29 (RHC-AGENCIES)--The Colombian government and the Revolutionary Armed
Forces of Colombia- People's Army FARC-EP will resume peace talks in Cuba on Wednesday, the
government of President Juan Manuel Santos announced on Sunday.

The two delegations have also agreed to protocols for visits to Colombia by FARC representatives to
explain to the guerrilla group's troops the consensus on peace reached so far with the government.

After reconciling positions on some important issues, FARC members are now focused on defining the
terms of the bilateral ceasefire, the surrender of weapons and the militants’ demobilization and
reintegration into society. 
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